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 Meet Kristi Horton- Our New Executive Director!  
 

August 9, 2024 

 

FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 

Dear Love Fosters Hope Community, 

 

We hope this message finds you well and you are enjoying the last few weeks of the 
summer. We are excited to share some wonderful news with you. Our organization has 
been steadfast in its mission and just recently completed another amazing camp season, 
thanks to the unwavering support and dedication of individuals like you.  

 

Today, we are thrilled to introduce you to our new Executive Director, Kristi Horton (see 
video below). 

 

Kristi brings a wealth of passion and a strong connection to our mission. With a heart full of 
dedication for our cause and a deep bond with our community, Kristi has been a committed 
volunteer with us for many years. During this time, she has demonstrated exceptional 
commitment, compassion, and leadership in various capacities.Her leadership is deeply 
rooted in a strong faith in God and unwavering belief in our mission. Kristi is well-known in 
our community and is eager to bring her enthusiasm and dedication to this new role.  
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"I am honored and excited to be joining the Love Fosters Hope organization as 
the new Executive Director. The organization has had my heart for over 11 
years while serving at camp. I believe wholeheartedly in its mission to inspire 
hope and bring healing to children and youth in foster care who have been 
abused, abandoned, and neglected. I look forward to partnering with our 
incredible donors and volunteers to fulfill this worthy mission!" - Kristi 

 

As we welcome Kristi to our family, we look forward to the new chapter that lies ahead. We 
are confident that under her leadership, our camps and other programs will continue to be 
a place of love, growth, and transformation for the children we serve. 

 

Please join us in welcoming Kristi and keep her in your prayers as she embarks on this 
important journey with us. We are grateful for your continued support and prayers. 

 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

 

Sue Watkins-Chair, Monica Lawrence-Treasurer, Collin Gallagher- Secretary  

Andy Baker, Aron Tipton, Bill Lawrence, Casey Heathcott, Meshonda Womble, Michael Goodwin, Mitch Hall 
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kristi@lovefostershope.org  

  
  
 

Thank you for inspiring hope & bringing healing to children & youth in 
foster care!  
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